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NOTES

1. DO NOT SCALE FROM THIS DRAWING. ALL DIMENSIONS INDICATED
ARE IN MILLIMETRES

2. DRAWING TO BE READ IN CONJUNCTION WITH SPECIFICATION,
DOCUMENTATION, DRAWINGS & ALL RELEVANT BRITISH STANDARD
DOCUMENTS

3. ALL ELECTRICAL WORKS SHALL COMPLY WITH 18TH EDITION IET
WIRING REGS BS7671:2018 (2018). INCLUDING ALL CURRENT 
AMENDMENTS AND GUIDANCE NOTES AND THE CURRENT BUILDING
STANDARDS REGULATIONS

4. THE INSTALLATION SHALL ONLY BE CERTIFIED BY A PERSON OR A
COMPANY HAVING MEMBERSHIP TO S.E.L.E.C.T. OR N.I.C.E.I.C. OR
SIMILAR ELECTRICAL SCHEMES

5. DUAL TECH DETECTORS TO INCORPORATE PASSIVE INFRA RED
AND MICROWAVE TECHNOLOGY TO OFFER CONFIRMED/ VERIFIED
ALARM STATUS

6. ALL PIR DETECTORS SHALL BE ANGLED / POSITIONED TO ENSURE
FULL COVERAGE TO THE GIVEN SPACE. FINAL LOCATIONS TO BE
AGREED WITH CLIENT PRIOR TO INSTALLATION

LEGEND

WIRELESS DUAL TECH PIR DETECTOR UNIT

INTRUDER ALARM KEYPAD

INTRUDER ALARM PANEL

DOOR CONTACTOR (INTEGRATED WITHIN FRAME)

MAGLOCK
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THIS DRAWING IS INDICATIVE AND REPRESENTS ONLY THE

DESIGN INTENT, THE CONTRACTOR MUST PRODUCE FULLY

CO-ORDINATED WORKING / INSTALLATION DRAWINGS AS

REFERRED TO IN THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTATION

HORNIMAN MUSEUM

STAFF RECEPTION & REST

AREA REFURBISHMENT

307685

Project Status:

Ground Floor, 45 Great Guildford Street
London, SE1 0ES

T 44 (0) 203 735 5060
E london@harleyhaddow.com

SECURITY LAYOUT

307685-HAH-ZZ-01-DR-E-06810 P03

1:25 OCT 21 AJ

TENDER

./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/movement_detector.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/Door_switch.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Fire_Alarm_and_Detection/Fire_call.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/cctv.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg
./04-Mechanical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/General/Drafting/Attribute_Blocks/Rectangle_att.dwg
./04-Mechanical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/General/Drafting/Attribute_Blocks/Rectangle_att.dwg
./03-Electrical Symbols.dwg
http://wygcad.wyg.com/details/lib/Electrical/Symbols/Surveillance_and_Security/surv_and_sec.dwg

	Sheets and Views
	307685-HAH-ZZ-01-DR-E-06810-A1


